
LABEL(BGS Suspension)December 17, 2024

FIELD(24)
FIELD(1)
FIELD(2)
FIELD(3)
FIELD(4), FIELD(5)  FIELD(6)

Dear FIELD(7):

I regret to inform you that you have been academically suspended from Western Illinois University for failure to meet
established academic requirements as of the end of the 2024 Fall Semester. The Council on Admission, Graduation, and
Academic Standards has reviewed your academic progress and determined that you are not eligible to enroll in WIU
courses for the 2025 Spring Semester.

A review of your transcript indicates that you have:
• Attempted FIELD(8) semester hours at WIU.
• Earned FIELD(9) honor points.
• Earned a cumulative grade point average of FIELD(10).
• An honor point deficiency of FIELD(11).
• Received one academic suspension.

The honor point deficiency represents the number of semester hours of “B” (3.0) grades needed in order to raise your
cumulative grade point average to 2.000 and good standing status, with no grades less than “C” (2.0). This calculation does
not take into account the potential impact of repeating a course at WIU and replacing the previously earned grade under
the Grade Replacement Policy.

As a result of your academic suspension, the following is applicable:
1. You have been deleted from all Spring 2025 classes for which you were registered.
2. If you were living in a residence hall, University Housing and Dining Services will contact you regarding your residence

hall contract options. 
3. You are eligible to seek readmission for the 2025 Summer Term or Fall Semester.

If you decide to seek readmission to WIU following the one semester suspension, you need to contact the General Studies
Degree Program at bgs@wiu.edu to reactivate your records two months prior to the start of the term for which you are
seeking to re-enroll. If you attend another college or university during any term you are away from WIU, you must send an
official transcript reflecting all credits and grades earned to the General Studies Degree Program. Grades earned at other
colleges/universities will not raise your grade point average at WIU.

Questions regarding the information contained in this letter may be directed to your academic advisor or my office at 
R-Office@wiu.edu.

Sincerely,

Sarah Lawson, Registrar

cc: FIELD(14)

Note: Western Illinois University will be closed
December 23, 2024, through January 1, 2025.GO(end)
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Academic Status


